
 

      January, 2013 Newsletter       

   Hello, parents, one more year and here we are still together. 
How great is that!  Parents a reminder about our referral program.  The more 
parents you you refer the more cash you earn.  $100 credit straight into your 
Wellington account.  Please take advantage of this awesome program. 

     Parents please be aware that when dropping and picking up your child that 
they must remain with you at all times.  Safety first.  Phones are “NOT” to be 
utilized when picking up or dropping off your child so please let’s refrain from 
using.  Parents you can also read this newsletter online at 
www.wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy!   

        Thank you, 

      Any questions please come see Mrs. Millie or Ms. Tammy 

          Administrator’s News… 

            “January Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

“Winter Wonderland” 

Our Letters for January are: 

“Q, R, S, T” 

Our Numbers and Shapes for January… 

“0,1,2 /11,12,13” 

“Hexagon & Diamond” 

The Colors of the month are… 

“Blue & Silver” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

     “January, 2013” 
 
Wellington Academy will be 
CLOSED on Jan.1,2013 
         

 
 
No VPK…Jan. 2-7, 2013 & 
             Jan. 21, 2013 
 
 

           

                                
Happy Birthday! 

To the following students and staff members in January’ 2013… 

                       
Danica Peppin…1/5                         Anayah Ahmad…1/18 
Kayden Williams…1/13                  Sage Colantoni…1/30 
Kale’A Liciaga…1/15                    *Staff Birthdays… 
Julia Dawson…1/17                         Brandi Gibson…1/7 
Tyrone Harrison…1/17                    Sandra Garza…1/20 
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        Infant News 

 

                

     Hello to you all and Happy New Year. 

We say goodbye to German.  He has joined the Dev. 1’s 

and some old friends as well as new ones.   We would 

like to welcome Willa.  It’s nice to have you join us.                

Elena is well on her way taking steps and getting closer 

to walking.  Nathan, Grant, Zack and Keely are all crawling, what a sight when they’re all trying to get to 
each other.  Mr. Bastian is enjoying playing with his 

friends and Logan is now sitting up on his own. 

 Let’s kick off this New Year with lots of fun!! 

 

Congratulations to Shannon Walrath, Employee of the 

Month January, 2013. Woo Hoo!!! 
 
Thank you, 
 Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Shannon & Ms. Yumiko 
 
 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

               

                      Development 2’s News 
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     Happy New Year!!! 

Our class had a great month of December with 

many Christmas activities and lots of Christmas 

songs.  We are looking forward to January as well 

a brand new year and theme of the month.  

Winter Wonderland is our 2013 New Year theme. 

     Following this theme we will be having fun art 

activities our children will enjoy working on.  We 

will be working on our letters (Q, R, S, T) as well 

as reading books like Brown Bear, Brown Bear, 

Going on a Beach Hunt and much more. 

 

Let’s enjoy all that’s coming and have fun. 
 
Thank you,   
 Ms. Bonnie, Mrs. Karen & Ms. Sandra 
                                                                          

                  

             

 

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

  

  
     Weeble Wobble let’s go in a winter wonderland this New 
Year and play in the snow.  Brrrr!!!! 
     We will be working on anything to do with winter this 
month, such as winter animals, ice skates, mittens, boots etc.  
Be on the lookout for upcoming cooking projects. 
Parents a brief reminder, no food or drinks in class and please 
leave all toys at home. As always thank you for all of your 
involvement in your child’s learning process. 
Happy New Year!! 
                    

Thank you, 
 Ms. Brandi & Ms. Tiffany 

                                         

  

      
     The Class of 3A welcomes all to another brand New Year! 
     A big thank you goes out to everyone who helped with our cooking projects 
on Friday, and also with our Christmas party. We could not have done it without 
you.  Our theme for January is entitled “Winter Wonderland” 
   We will be learning about countries and their cultures. Our shapes for the 
month is a diamond and a hexagon and we will also be counting and using the 
numbers from 12-15. We look forward to spending another great year, and month 
with your children.  Now let’s get back on track to learning. 
 
Thank you, 
 Ms. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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                  Developmental 3B’s News  

 
     Happy New Year Welcome 2013!!! 
 
We want to thank all of our parents for making our holiday events such 
a great success. The children had a blast. This month we will be 
learning about winter wonderland and what type of animals live in the 
arctic, so please keep that in mind for show & tell on Friday. 
     Parents as our weather changes please keep in mind to label all 
personal belongings with your child’s name and change out spare 
clothes that are in cubbies to weather appropriate ones. Thanks again for 
everyones cooperation and have a great 2013. 
 
Thank you, 
 Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya 
                        
                             

                          

   

 

 

                 

                                      

                             Development 4’s / VPK News  
 

 

 

 

                 
 

 

                 

 

 

 
     Bundle up 3-B because this New Year our theme of the month is 
“Winter Wonderland” and we are headed for the land of ice and snow. 
We have lots of cool projects planned , such as edible snowpersons for 
snack time fun and rainbow snowflakes for art time. 
     Parents please do not forget to check the parent info board and 
your child’s  file folder for upcoming events. Enjoy the New Year and 
lets get started on our winter wonderland adventure. 
 
 Thank you,  
 Ms. Russ & Ms. Karen 

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


